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Hello! My Name is Sarah LaFore and I am the hospital manager at North Windham 
Vet in Windham, ME.
I oppose the legislation intended to restrict CareCredit deferred interest financing.
Over the past 10 years, I have witnessed many Mainers who value deferred interest 
financing to cover veterinary expenses. I have seen far too many situations where 
CareCredit has enabled an owner who otherwise could not save their pet's life due to 
finances to not have it available as an option any longer.
Deferred interest financing is important to our clients and my practice’s ability to 
serve them.
Thank you


